Please support this bill in removing the limitation on the percentage of resident students of a school district to enroll in a virtual
public charter school outside of their resident district. Parents should be able to have freedom of choice on their children's
education. Each child is unique and different programs outside of the available options within the resident district are not always the
best fit. Allowing children to learn in the best way for them should be chosen by the parent and the passing of this bill would open
opportunities for all students.

My four school aged children were denied the option last year to enroll in a virtual public charter that would be the best fit to suit their
individual learning styles as well as our family schedule. Our intended vitual charter, Silvies River Charter, gives the flexibility and
variety of options that suit each child best as well as the support of their teacher and we as parents should be allowed this choice for
our children.

Please support SB 240.



